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I believe that the state has not done the infrastructure to support electric only option 

to cutting of greenhouse gases. The research is not thorough and the impact to so 

many industries who rely on a more effective and cost efficient sources like natural 

gas have not been thought through. I feel the Oregons focus is not for the betterment 

of Oregonians but the race for notoriety and federal dollars that only goes to the 

unsupported programs.  

  

  


